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Monday 3rd February 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Safer Internet Day Information  
 
Safer Internet Day this year is on Tuesday 11th February. Safer Internet Day is the UK’s 
biggest celebration of online safety. Each year they cover an online issue or theme that 
speaks about the things young people are seeing and experiencing online. Created in 
consultation with young people across the UK, this year Safer Internet Day will be focusing 
on the issue of scams online and for young people, how to protect themselves and others, 
as well as what support is available to them. This year’s theme is ‘Too good to be true? 
Protecting yourself and others from scams online‘. 
 
As a school, we will be marking this important day with Safer Internet Day assemblies and 
classroom activities throughout the week beginning Monday 10th February. Throughout the 
year, children at Arbury Primary School learn about staying safe online through special 
weekly ‘Project Evolve’ lessons and also in PSHE and Computing lessons.   
 
At Arbury Primary School, we believe that keeping pupils safe online is very much a 
partnership between us in school and parents and carers at home. The internet is forever 
growing and changing and it is important that we work together to educate our children on 
how to stay safe and respectful when online. We wanted to take this opportunity to signpost 
you to useful websites and information that will help you to support your children at home. 
These resources and links can also be found on our school website, along with some other 
useful information about online safety, under the e-safety tab. 
  
Tips for Parents and Carers - UK Safer Internet Centre 
 
Keep Children Safe Online: Information, Advice, Support - Internet Matters  
 
Keeping children safe online | NSPCC  
 
As a school which is within the CB4 cluster, we recently shared a letter about our 
agreement to lend our professional support to the campaign for Smart Free Childhoods. If 
you would like to find out more about this movement, please follow the link below. 
 
about — Smartphone Free Childhood 
 
As always, should you have any questions about keeping your child safe online, do not 
hesitate to talk to us. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Ben Tull, Kate Dowdall and Sophie Morris 
Head Teacher, Assistant Head KS2, Assistant Head KS1 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2025/tips-for-parents-and-carers
https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://smartphonefreechildhood.co.uk/about

